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 of acquisition of Hobson Healthcare’s three day surgeries 

 

 

Pulse Health Limited (ASX Code: PHG or the “Company”) today announced it has 

completed the acquisition of the three day surgeries comprising Hobson Healthcare, in 

Melbourne suburbs Altona, Werribee and Sydenham.  These acquisitions were included 

in the seven that were announced to the market on 7 December 2015, along with 

Healthwoods Day Surgery that was completed 15 January 2016.   

Like Healthwoods Day Surgery, the three Hobson Healthcare day surgeries are specialist 

endoscopy centres, with highly attractive growth outlooks and more than 40% of 

patients self paying.  

The completion of these acquisitions brings to twelve the Company’s portfolio of niche 

specialist private hospitals and day surgeries. 

The remaining three of the acquisitions announced in December are expected to 

complete progressively over the next two to three months as regulatory approval and 

other processes are concluded. 
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For more information on Pulse Health please visit www.pulsehealth.net.au 

http://www.pulsehealth.net.au/

